
From: Ann Rodriguez <[REDACTED]>
Sent: Tuesday, September 19, 2017 3:29 PM
To: jeffrey E.
Cc: Daphne Wallace
Subject: Re:

Carlos has refused to move the boats. H= said all the boats are already out and Chris is on GSJ with his boat and i= might already be out as well. I asked him to have Chris come get him but h= said that it's not going to happen

I'll try to get it done before 2=m

Ann R.

On Sep=19, 2017, at 6:15 AM, jeffrey E. <jeevacation@gmail.com <mailto:jeevacation@gmail.co=> > wrote:

storm surge , is the issue. =nbsp; Boats on higher land if possible. 1.

please note

The information contained in this communication is confidential, may be=attorney-client privileged, may constitute inside information, and is in=ended only for the use of the addressee. It is the property of JEE

communication or any par= thereof is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have receive= this communication in error, please notify us immediately by return e=mail or by e-mail to jeevacation@gmail.com <mailto:jeevacation@gmail.com> , and destroy this communication and all co=ies thereof, including all attachments. copyright -all rights reserved

=